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Website updates!

Greetings Boulder Elementary School Community

Check out our new website! We have updated our website, and the new link
is www.bgs.k12.mt.us. Check the website for Ms. Hesford’s monthly

meetings. We are continuing to update the website to provide you with the
latest information. Colder weather is headed our way, so make sure to pack

cold weather gear.
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MCLSDP Literacy
Grant

Improving Literacy

The Montana Office of Public Instruction (OPI)
awarded Boulder Elementary School a grant
through the Montana Comprehensive Literacy
State Development Project (MCLSDP). The
state of Montana received a 5-year, $50 million
federal Striving Readers Comprehensive State
Development Program grant from the U.S.
Department of Education which funds MCLSDP
awards. According to the OPI website, the
purpose is to advance literacy skills using
evidence-based practices, strategies, and
interventions for all children, preschool to
grade 12, with an emphasis on disadvantaged
children.

Boulder Elementary School has established a
School Leadership Team to ensure
implementation of the MCLSDP grant. A copy of
the MCLSDP grant can be found online at our
website.

UCTUBER UPDATES

For the safety of all students, Boulder Elementary School has made several x

'changes to our traditional October calendar

!,Fe!"ns into Learning has been cancelled.

Fire Safety Week is belng rescheduled ‘and possible virtual |

:lpresentatlon

‘Halloween costumes and parades will be cavncelled . We will not be |

»1hostmg these classroom events thls year.

| Than,k you for keeping our children safe.
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The Boulder Elementary School Leadership
team will ensure the following will be
implemented and supported: Quality
Instruction, Evidence Based Strategies, Practices
and Interventions, Community and Family
Engagement, and improving School Quality,
Climate and Communication.

The School Leadership Team is ensuring
implementation of the grant through monthly
meetings, planning professional development
activities, and ensuring implementation of
evidence based practices. Cheryl Breker has
been hired as a full-time instructional coach
and Rochelle Hesford has been hired as our
part-time Family Engagement Coordinator.




